
IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR YARRALUMLA RESIDENTS

The Canberra Times Marathon Festival will take place on Sunday 11th of April 2021. This year all six distances 50km Ultra  

Marathon, Marathon, Half Marathon, 10km, 5.4km and Kids Mile events are being held on Sunday 11 April. Sole Motive will  

be aiming to reduce the overall impact to business operations and residents along the course as much as possible. 

Information relating to event operations and road closures can be found below:

SUNDAY, APRIL 11 – TIME OF EVENTS:

Ultra Marathon – 6:00am to 1:00pm

Marathon – 6:25am to 1:00pm

10km – 7:00am to 10:00am

5.4km – 7:35am to 10:00am

Kids Dash – 8:30am to 10:00am

Half Marathon – 7:50am to 1:00pm

The 10km, Half Marathon, Marathon and Ultra Marathon courses will all start and finish within the  

Parliamentary Triangle. 

To view all course maps please visit our website https://events.solemotive.com/canberra-times-marathon- 

festival

•  �Please be aware that there may be delays during busy periods. The busiest time for participants is  

predicted to be between 7am and 10:30am. Please follow the directions of traffic controllers at all times. 

•  Hopetoun Circuit will be closed between 4am and 10:30am. 

•  There is a crossover for Hopetoun Circuit available at Schlich Street. 

•  There is a detour at Weston Street via Adelaide Avenue for those travelling east. 

•  �Weston Park Road will be closed to all vehicles. Weston Park, The Yarralumla Nursery, Cafe and  

Mini Train will remain open with vehicles required to park on Banks Street. 

•  All roads will be opened at the earliest opportunity. 

 

For a full list of road closures and the most up to date traffic and event information please visit our website 

https://events.solemotive.com/canberra-times-marathon-festival/ 

If you have any questions regarding The Canberra Times Marathon Festival please feel free to contact us via  

info@solemotive.com 



FIND OUT MORE AT CANBERRAMARATHON.COM.AU @canberrarunners

PLEASE NOTE all roads will be opened as soon as safe to do so after the last runner.

Western Park and Businesses are open. 
Parking available in Banks Street and Dog Park. 
Car park - access via Bank street only


